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TECHNICAL TIPS 
 

EURO COLD  

TECHNICAL AND COMMERCIAL BULLETIN  
 

N. 01/14 – 12/05/2014  
 
Euro Cold Srl, in updating its line of products and in order to constantly improve the performance, flexibility, 
aesthetics and compactness of its machines, wishes to inform its customers, current and potential, of some 
changes to the product range. 
 
 
Please note that we will gradually eliminate models LP 16 and MP 120, both in water and oil versions, which will 
be replaced with models LP 25 and MP 160 respectively. This has been possible since technical developments 
have allowed us to create more efficient chillers with the same overall dimensions.  
 
The considerations above will be valid even for ECF models (customised according to customer requirements), 
which have similar power to sizes "16" and "120". 
 
 
Any commercial agreements still valid for the models being phased out will be valid for the models that will 
replace them in view of a new negotiation or commercial offer. 
 
 
Please take note of this information and contact out technical or sales department for any clarification. 
 
 
 

 

CONTACT EURO COLD S.r.l. OFFICES 

 
SALES OFFICE: 

Mr. Paul Daniel Barozzi vendita@eurocold.it Tel. +39 059 8178138 (ext. 103) 
Mrs. Paola Bergamini info@eurocold.it  Tel. +39 059 8178138 (ext. 205) 
Mr. Abraham Ferrera  commerciale@eurocold.it Tel. +39 059 8178138 (ext. 107) 
 
TECHNICAL OFFICE: 

Mr. Marco Novi tecnica@eurocold.it Tel. +39 059 8178138 (ext. 104) 
Mr. Cristian Ministeri tecnica3@eurocold.it Tel. +39 059 8178138 (ext. 111) 
Mr. Davide Naldi tecnica2@eurocold.it Tel. +39 059 8178138 (ext. 112) 
 
TECHNICAL SERVICE OFFICE: 

Mrs. Daniela Gatti service@scs-service.it Tel. +39 059 8178152 
 
 

RANGE UPDATE: 
phasing out models LP 16 and MP 120 


